
Tuesday: June 15, 2021

Re: Exempts dog training facilities from state structural specialty codes.

I OPPOSE [HB 3318].

Dog Training Facilities have structural specialty codes for a reason-Dogs Bark continuously, day-in and all night long.

Dog barking threatens Horses, cows, Goats, Pigs and other agricultural livestock.

Dog Training Facilities should only be permitted in "Industrial Zoned" areas within cities.

If Dog Training Facilities, absent "structural specialty codes" are sited in rural areas, such facilities will be subject to immediate 
litigation, nuisance being one injury. 

Dog Training Facilities located in rural areas constitute an enhanced wildfire danger-more people, more vehicles on narrow roads.

The sad part about [HB 3318] is that the "Dog Folks" just don't appreciate the damage Dogs can and will wreak upon rural areas.

Personally, I love Dogs but, permit  Dog Training Facilities without  "structural specialty codes" and additional restrictions controlled 
by local permitting is a non-starter.

Again, I OPPOSE [HB 3318].

David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon vehemently concurs!


